
APPLICATION: PD 22-0650 
ZHM HEARING DATE: June 13, 2022  
BOCC MEETING DATE:  August 25, 2022   CASE REVIEWER: Tim Lampkin 

 

 
This application is being WITHDRAWN FOR CONSIDERATION by the applicant.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
Zoning  
Administrator  
Sign-off: J. Brian Grady

Wed Jun  1 2022 13:54:03  



From: David Wright
To: Zoning Intake-DSD
Cc: Grady, Brian; Lampkin, Timothy; Ratliff, James; Stephen Weinberg; Timoteo, Rosalina
Subject: RZ PD 22-0650
Date: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 8:15:37 PM

 

External email: Use caution when clicking on links, opening attachments or replying to this email.

Please accept this email as the applicant’s request to withdraw application 22-0650.

Also, the client is requesting a refund of a portion of the application fee. The partial refund
should be paid to Stephen Weinberg (copied on this email) and coordinated through me.
Would you please advise who handles the refund request?

Thank you,

-- 
David Wright, President
TSP Companies, Inc.
PO Box 273417
Tampa, FL 33688
813-230-7473
david@tspco.net
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